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As a condition of receiving certain federal housing and community development funding, the City of 
Vallejo is required to adopt a “Consolidated Plan”.  The City’s current Consolidated Plan includes the 
period beginning July 1, 2015 and ending June 30, 2020.  The Consolidated Plan contains an analysis and 
identification of: (1) priority affordable housing needs, (2) priority needs of the homeless, (3) priority needs 
of populations with special needs, and (4) community development (non-housing) needs, which may 
include the need for neighborhood and public improvements, public facilities, social services, and economic 
development.  It also includes one-year “Action Plans” for each year of the Consolidated Plan, which detail 
the City’s allocation of federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program and HOME 
Investment Partnerships Program funds, received annually from the Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD). 
 
According to the City’s Citizen Participation Plan, the City will hold at least one public hearing each year 
to receive comments on housing and community development needs in Vallejo.  The specific purpose of 
this public hearing is to determine whether and how these needs may have changed significantly from those 
identified in the Consolidated Plan and if so what, if any, revisions to proposed activities may be 
appropriate.  This hearing will also provide an opportunity for residents and other interested parties to 
comment on how the City’s CDBG Program and HOME Program funds may be used in Fiscal Year (FY) 
2019-20.  Therefore, on Thursday, December 6, 2018 shortly after 7:00 p. m., in the Vallejo Room of the 
John F. Kennedy Library, at 505 Santa Clara Street, Vallejo, the Housing and Community Development 
Commission of the City of Vallejo will hold a public hearing on housing and community development 
needs during a regular meeting. 
 
Anyone interested in commenting on these topics is invited to attend this hearing.  Written comments may 
also be submitted until close of business (by 4:00 p. m. PST) on December 6, 2018 to: Chari Barrera, 
Administrative Analyst I, City of Vallejo, 200 Georgia Street, Vallejo, CA  94590, Tel: (707) 553-7204, 
Fax: (707) 648-5249, or via e-mail: Chari.Barrera@cityofvallejo.net.  If there are any questions concerning 
this public notice, please call the City of Vallejo Housing and Community Development Division at (707) 
648-4507. 
 
 
City of Vallejo Contact: Chari Barrera, Administrative Analyst I, (707) 553-7204. 
 
 

The City of Vallejo provides its programs and services in a non-discriminatory manner, and is an Equal Opportunity Employer. The City of 
Vallejo also encourages minority and women-owned businesses to submit bids and proposals for CDBG Program and HOME Program contracts. 
For further information, contact the Housing and Community Development Division at 707-(648) 4507.  For further information on this public 

notice, the hearing-impaired may call the California Relay Service at 1-800-735-2922 without a TTY/TDD, or 1-800-735-2929 with a TTY/TDD. 
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